

HMIS Advisory Committee Meeting

[05/13/2025]

Attendees

Adrian Hodge	Ixchelle Hicks	Teresa Berdoll
Amanda Pfieffer	Jennifer Ortiz	William Bernardo
Angel Jones	Juan Correa	Benjamin Goodson
Ashleigh	Judy Charleston	Richard Williams
David Tymeson	Lecia Bromley	Kelly Kritikos
Denise Major	Maguy Clayton	Krystine Schafer
Doug Little	Martha Murphy	Brian Postelwait
Eddie Willis	Melissa Sandel	Moesha Herron
Racquel McGlashen	Mina Gaston	
Brittney Behr	Norris Henderson	
Tim Reed	Oscar (HMIS)	
Tino Paz	Pamela Ford	
Greg Carter	Phil McCormick	
Christian Goze	Sabrina Weier	
Donna Horton	Shannon D	
Eddie Willis	Sheila Beaty	
Greta	Taylor Thomas	

Call to Order:

Welcome: Review of the HMIS Advisory Committee Mission and Purpose

Committee Roll Call:

Melissa Sandel		

Agenda Approval:

- Motion: Melissa Sandel
- Second: No quorum to vote on minutes or agenda

Agenda Item1:

- System Performance Measures
 - Teresa Beroll: Is there a M6?
 - There is a measure 6, but communities don't submit data for it because it is a very unique metric not applicable to most communities so we don't need to report on it.
 - Taylor Thomas: Can we email these slides?
 - Meeting recording, slides and minutes will be posted to our website by the end of the week.
 - Tino also provided a link to the SPMs breakdown
 - Donna: Can this be broken down to individual agencies?
 - Yes, many of these can be broken down by agencies – but since these are reported as a community report on a federal level, we typically do not break it down by agency.
 - Melissa Sandel: will there be any changes to how we do the next PIT count so we are able to include people sleeping in their cars?

- Melissa Sandel: how many people are exited back to the streets?
 - Great question – this is something we can dig further into as we continue to analyze the data. This isn't included on this presentation.
- Brian Postlewait: Auto exits impacting SO? PSH is likely a small sample size?
 - High rate of auto exits, but not a high number of total auto exits (unknown exits). Rate as increased over the years as more projects are using the auto-exit feature.

Agenda Item2:

- Reporting Timeline Update for PIT
 - Portal opens May 13 and data is due by June 13
 - Gender info will not be submitted

Agenda Item3:

- ROI and Client Access Rights Video - final review
 - Client Access Rights Feedback
 - Detailed areas with lots of text/drill down areas were still a bit fast paced (Denise Major and Donna)
 - Adding more pauses between points (David Tymeson)
 - ROI Video Feedback
 - No additional feedback – this video is good!

Agenda Item4:

- Community Dashboard Planning
 - Reminder from Angel: HUD has let us know they will be updating the Gender Field to Sex, that measure will change. We will update you once the change takes effect in the system.

- Melissa Sandel: will this be Sex assigned at birth? I would like to know how will this affect the transgender population
 - It is based off the current administration. We are only being alerted at this time. We do plan to let you all know as soon as we get more details.
- Pamela Ford: When will dashboard be available?
 - Working on it – tentatively in the next couple months. Will keep the community updated.
 - Interested in participating in the dashboard committee: Denise Major, Teresa Berdoll, Donna Horton, Doug Little, Lecia Bromley

Next meeting date: [July 8th, 2025 at 10:30a]